
Safety Share -- Be a Safety Advocate 

 

 
To enhance safety and health at all Department of Energy facilities, we are asking 

that the drivers of larger vehicles (i.e., pickup trucks, SUVs, vans, etc.) refrain 

from using the end spaces in the interest of safety for all.  Because of their size, 

these vehicles obstruct clear view of the roadway for car drivers as well as 

pedestrians. 

 

 

With the recent reduction in daylight hours, it is even more 

important for both drivers and pedestrians to be vigilant in 

their awareness of each other; as a greater opportunity for 

incidents exists. 

 

 

In a similar manner, pedestrians should be careful 

when emerging from around parked vehicles that 

may obstruct the line of sight for oncoming drivers.  

Cross at designated areas and look both ways before 

entering the walkway.  

 

 

This may seem like a simple request, but it could simply save someone 

from injury.  Lets’ work together to remain safe 24/7!  

 

 

 

“Safety – around the clock, 7 
days a week, 365 days a year!” 
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